State of Idaho
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

Southern Region, 1341 Fillmore Street, Suite 200 « Twin Falls, Idaho 83301-3380
Phone: (208) 736-3033 « Fax: (208) 736-3037 » Web Site: www.idwr.idaho.gov

C. L. “BUTCH” OTTER

Governor
February 12, 2010 GARY SPACKMAN
Interim Director
Robert Tumner
PO Box 6

Carey, ID 83320
RE: Water Districts 37-N, Upper Little Wood River

Dear Mr. Turner;

We have received the minutes of this year's water meeting showing that you have been elected as
watermaster of your district for 2010. An oath of office is enclosed for your signature. Once we receive
your notarized oath, a certificate of appointment will be issued.

Regards,

James E. Stanton
Sr. Water Resource Agent
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February 12, 2010
Kathi Peck

PO Box 26
Carey, ID 83320

RE: Water Districts 37-N, Upper Little Wood River

Dear Mrs. Peck;

We have received the minutes of this year's water meeting showing that you have again been elected
as treasurer of your district. An oath of office is enclosed for your signature. Once we receive your
notarized oath, a certificate of appointment will be issued.

Regards,

James E. Stanton
Sr. Water Resource Agent
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Minutes of the regular meeting of Watermaster District #37;N held February 1*, 2010, at the Carey City
Hall at 1:00 p.m. Present were Milo Mecham, Jack Barton, fim Peterson, Hal Bingham, Blaine Tingey,
Greg Mann, Dave Parke, Dar Parke, Bob & Rita Turner, Bob $impson and Kathi Peck.

Jack asked for nominations for a meeting chairman. Jim noréninated Jack to be the chairman, Milo
seconded the motion. Voting was unanimous. :
Jack then asked for nominations for a meeting secretary. Ji fn nominated Kathi, Milo again seconded the

motion and voting was unanimous. Kathi will alse continue s the treasurer of the Water District #37N.
I

Bob Simpson then presented the watermaster budget for 2010. He noted that the budget has increased

approximately $10,000 over last year's because of the added benefit of health insurance. Milo made a
motian to accept the budget as presented, Dave seconded. ;

Jack asked for nominations for watermaster. Jim nominated Bob Turner, Milo seconded, and the voting
was unanirnous. Bob Turner then took a fow minutes to acr::ept the job as watermaster and to thank Lhe
board of the Little Wood River Irrigation District for their confidence in him. Also, to Bob Simpson for his
help and training of thc watermaster duties over the last mdnths, and in the fulure. Juck took a minute

to acknowledge Bob Simpson’s tireless work for the 1mgat|on district and the watermaster district over
the last 15 years, '

Bob 5. presented a detailed water report and weather forec‘;ast. He mentioned that there is currently
21,700 a/f water in the dam. Because of the dry outlook, we are okay on the space requirements, The
forecast for the spring and summer looks hot and drier thaninormal.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:15 p.m.

Kathi Peck, Secretary




